
Coats for KidsCoats for Kids
Abbott House is hosting a Coat Drive to benefit children and teens 

in need culminating on November 30th, Giving Tuesday!

All donated coats must 
be new or gently used. If 
used, coats must be free 

of stains, tears, rips, holes, 
broken zippers, etc. 

Please be especially 
mindful of these strict 
requirements as we 
partner to preserve 

and protect the dignity 
of every child in care. 

Together we can 
make a difference!

View our 
Amazon Wishlist :

You can also drop off 
your coat donations at our 
Irvington campus located 

at:

 100 North Broadway 
Irvington NY 10533 

on 
Tuesday, November 30th 

between the hours of 
9am and 5pm. 

All sizes from 
small child to XX large 

adult are needed.


